Engagement with Property Council

As I recall Mr Jure Domazet stated to the CCC meeting on 19 Mar 2011 that his company may or may not, he was not sure, (muffled laugh) if it had any effect on legislation. As he is now President of the Property Council I assume he was aware of what they were involved in July 2010. The lobbying power of the Property Council seems to have been understated.
Hansard Debate on Amendments to P & D Act (Concessional Leases) in July 2010 Minister Barr quoted:

“But I would like to recognise and thank the stakeholders who

have contributed to the development of policy behind the new bill. The Law Society

and the Property Council have both put considerable time and effort into the

development of the policy underlining this bill and in the review of the exposure draft.”
I have always thought that community groups should unite and engage with industry groups to find common ground. Today the issue of certainty was raised by Mr Domazet and this is something, I believe, community groups want as well. A joint CCC / Property Council committee will be a progressive step that moves us forward. Community members, on this committee, must have higher order negotiating skills. I believe motions of this committee must be approved by community councils and this will involve a hard slog for consensus. It will take time to get to common ground but it will be worth it. Maybe votes to obtain 2/3 majority will be needed. This process will maybe fracture unity in community groups but this offer must not be thrown away. 

Imagine the ACT Planning Minister & Chief Planning Officer objecting to a motion or submission from the Combined Community Councils & Property Council. Dream on!
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